Dear Senator Kerschen and Members of the Committee:

| am sending this written testimony to ask you to support HB 2477 as amended by the full house. This
will help to ensure the health, safety and welfare of all the companion animals in Kansas.

HB 2477 does three things — it modestly raises fees on shelters, it will charge fees for those who failed
inspections/no contact and reinspections and it does not allow for prior notice of inspection.

Respectfully,

Elizabeth and Taylor Gunneson

909 S Vassar Wichita KS 67218

Liz060106@yahoo.com



